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Twenty-five years ago, Boys and Girls Country had a 
vision to begin a College and Career program for our 
graduating seniors. The program began on the old Girls 
Country campus on FM 2920. We know that kids need our 
support long after they turn eighteen and graduate high 
school. According to a recent article in the Texas Tribune, 
“Numerous studies show that youth who age out of foster 
care experience higher rates of homelessness, lower 
educational attainment and more involvement with the 
criminal justice system than their peers.” Ultimately, our 
vision is not to fail our kids after raising them for many 
years in our program.

We just completed another graduation season for our 
high school and college-aged students. Three of our high 
school seniors were homeless before they came to live 
at Boys and Girls Country. School counselors and social 
workers brought them to us since they had nowhere to 
go. They did not just find a home with us, but they found 
a family and an opportunity to pursue their dreams. One 
of the best ways to describe what we do for kids is that we 
give them “opportunity” – opportunity to work hard and 
prepare for a better future.

I also remind them that life is like a video game – you 
advance to the next level, and it does not get any easier. 
Our program is designed to help children advance to 
the next level in life. Last fall our college students had 
a passing rate of 97%. This past spring our students 
improved to a 100% passing rate! I cannot begin to tell 
you how proud I am of all their hard work. This kind of 
success puts a little pressure on all of us, but I believe 
it’s a good thing to strive for excellence in all that we do, 
especially when it comes to taking care of children.

Boys and Girls Country is an investment! Our Christ-
centered mission is endorsed by the Council on 
Accreditation (COA) and continues to have an impeccable 
track record. Over the past two years, we have hosted 
many visitors who desire to build and advance their 
operation similar to our model. Our nationally recognized 
program has been providing answers for 52 years. When 
our college students respond with a 100% passing rate, 
I cannot think of a better way for them to demonstrate 
biblical stewardship as they carefully manage your 
investment. Thank you for believing in them and 
supporting our future leaders. 

Message from the Chief Executive Officer

VINCE’S VIEW

Even though our students have graduated high 
school and college, life and the real world are 
just beginning for them. I tell our kids all the time 
that “there is no finish line.” Vincent Duran 

Chief Executive Officer

Vince with members of our board at Spring Festival
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In June, we held our Children’s Awards Banquet at
St. Francis Episcopal Church in Houston. This annual 
tradition is a special night where we celebrate the 
previous school year and the achievements of the 
children at Boys and Girls Country. Awards are given 
for athletics, academics, citizenship and other special 
categories. 

The children who live at Boys and Girls Country come 
from backgrounds which have caused them to be 
behind academically, and they have rarely been able to 
participate in extracurricular activities.

Because of these setbacks, our children are often 
overlooked when it comes to traditional academic awards 
and other recognition. But we see their many hours of 
hard work and dedication. Growth and success are not 
only measured by perfect attendance and honor roll but also 
by effort and improvement, by kindness and leadership. 

We are blessed to honor the amazing year they’ve had!

33

CHILDREN’S AWARDS BANQUET

Through their hard work and the stability 
provided at Boys and Girls Country, our 
children are given the opportunity to thrive. 
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BACK TO 
school STUDENT 

SPOTLIGHT

Looking at Amanda, you would never 
know the trauma she has experienced in 
her short life. At just five years old, she 
was taken from her biological family and 
placed into Child Protective Services (CPS) 
custody after facing verbal, physical, sexual 
and mental abuse. She spent three years in 
foster care and was separated from her four 
siblings before finally being adopted. 

She was hopeful for a better future with 
her new family, which was quite large with 
eight children. However, the dream she’d 
hoped for slipped away, and things quickly 
fell back into the patterns with which she 
was all too familiar. 

Frequent verbal and mental abuse soon 
turned into physical abuse. Over the years 
that followed, Amanda became well-versed 
in the process of CPS check-ins. Her father 
would often enact creative “punishments,” 
which would catch the attention of 
neighbors and teachers who then reported 
their concerns to law enforcement. Her 
parents would coach her and her siblings 
on what to tell CPS workers to explain away 
the injuries. 

Her only escape from her abuse was school. 
At school, she was an excellent student who 
thrived in her classes and smiled regardless 
of the pain she was carrying from home.

One of her last interactions while living 
with her second family involved her father 
pressing a screwdriver into her palm until 
blood began to pool; this was done to 
convince her to “confess” to stealing food 
from the pantry.  Soon after, her mother 
threatened to send her away to “straighten 
her out,” and Amanda decided to take her 
up on her offer. 

Amanda came to Boys and Girls Country at 
15 years old. After coming to BGC, Amanda 
began regular counseling sessions. She 
opened up for the first time about her 
home life and was told that what she had 
experienced was abuse. This was news 
to Amanda, who thought physical abuse 
was just how parents expressed their 
frustrations to their children. 

During her first few months at BGC, 
Amanda recalls feeling like a robot, scared 
to speak up for fear she would be punished 
again. She remembers going through the 
motions and asking permission for her 
every movement. Soon, she realized that 

she was welcomed here, that she was 
loved and wanted. Finally, her personality 
began to shine. She became the smiling and 
optimistic girl at home that she was always 
known to be at school, except now it wasn’t 
a mask. 

Now 16 years old, she is working through 
the trauma that is often associated with 
stories like Amanda’s. She has struggled 
with depression, anxiety, and self-harm but 
is hopeful that she will one day be able to 
use her experiences to help others. 

She is still in the top of her class at school 
where she has joined ROTC and plans to 
start a new Christian club for her peers with 
the help of her assistant principal. After 
high school, she plans to go to Sam Houston 
State University to study psychology with 
the goal to become a counselor for those 
who have experienced painful abuse and 
trauma. When you ask Amanda what 
she wants people to know about her, she 
replies,

“I want to be known 
as someone who helps 
people.”
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3.2 CAMPUS
GPA

12 AVG. NUMBER OF 
HONOR ROLL 
STUDENTS 2,350 TUTORING 

HOURS

19 STUDENTS IN  
AP CLASSES

151 MENTAL HEALTH 
ASSESSMENTS

DATA PRESENTED AS OF 2022

Dear faithful friends, 

With the support of donors like you, Boys and Girls Country is able to provide the stability 
and resources needed for children like Amanda to thrive, in an environment full of love 
and safety where there is no fear of harm or neglect. Once these very basic needs are 
met, we are able to help children focus on academics and personal growth. 

Research has shown that education is the key to a successful future. Unfortunately, 
children living in dysfunctional and toxic situations are less likely than their peers to 
graduate high school or earn a GED, and they are significantly more likely to end up in 
jail than to graduate from college. Our children have been fighting to survive for most of 
their lives; school has not been a priority for them or their families. Most are grade levels 
behind their peers when they arrive at BGC, and many have special educational needs 
that have never been addressed. 

Children are assessed at admission to determine their education level and to identify 
any special learning needs. We provide counseling, tutoring, and mentorship that allows 
those who were behind their peers before coming to BGC to catch up academically 
and focus on their bright futures. This is achieved through after-school tutoring and 
remediation from our director of education and amazing team of tutors.   

When you donate, you are investing in the dreams of the children at Boys and Girls 
Country.  

You can give using the enclosed envelope or 
securely online at boysandgirlscountry.org 
(choose “back to school” as the purpose). 
Your gifts of any amount - $50, $100, $200 
or more - are helping us provide for the 
futures that they deserve. 

Thank you for helping the children at BGC 
succeed. Your support helps make a 
difference!

Blessings,

Vincent Duran 
Chief Executive Officer

With your help, we can support children like Amanda 
in reaching their goals and creating a successful future. 
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Alton came to Boys and Girls Country in 2014. During high 
school he played football and was a member of Teens for 
Christ. He has been accepted to Texas State University and 
is interested in studying nursing and dreams of becoming 
an anesthesiologist one day. 

ALTON

Hannah came to Boys and Girls Country in early 2023. She 
finished her senior year at her local high school as a part 
of our Transitional Living Program (TLP). She has been 
accepted to Texas Southern University (TSU) but will first 
attend Lone Star. Hannah plans to transfer to TSU in the 
fall where she will study psychology and plans to use her 
degree and expertise to help others someday.

Jayla came to Boys and Girls Country in 2022. She finished 
her high school career with straight A’s and was elected 
prom queen at her senior prom. She was accepted to 
Texas Tech University and recently earned her EMT 
certification. Jayla hopes to continue to achieve her 
paramedic license and eventually work in the medical 
field.

HANNAH

JAYLA

HIGH SCHOOL CLASS OF 2023
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Robert came to Boys and Girls Country when he was 13 
years old. Graduating in the top 10% of his class from 
high school, he attended Oklahoma Christian University 
on an academic scholarship. He earned a Bachelor 
of Science degree in Biomedical Lab Sciences and is 
pursuing a Master of Business Administration (MBA) 
degree. 

He has a job lined up as a biomedical laboratory 
technician in Oklahoma and is excited to continue his 
work in the medical research field. 

ROBERT

COLLEGE AND CAREER GRADUATES

Andrew came to Boys and Girls Country when he was 
12 years old. After graduating high-school he received a 
scholarship to play football at Texas Lutheran University. 
While in school he was elected president of the Alpha 
Kappa Psi Business Fraternity. He graduated with a 
Bachelor of Science in Kinesiology with a minor in 
Psychology. 

He is continuing his education in pursuit of his radiology 
certification and plans to become a physical therapy 
practitioner.

ANDREW

Leandro “Leo” came to Boys and Girls Country when he 
was 14 years old. Originally attending Texas Lutheran 
University, he forged his own career path and has 
earned his Commercial Driver’s License (CDL) with a 
Hazmat Endorsement from Emerald Logistics Services. 

He hopes to earn his Independent (GDN) License next 
and own a vehicle dealership one day.  

LEO
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Our annual Spring Festival was held on May 6th, and was a major success!
Together with the assistance of our sponsors, we grossed over $476,000 for the 
children at Boys and Girls Country! This whole event is made possible with the 
help of our dedicated volunteers and cook teams who made this whole event 
happen. Thank you to all who attended, and we hope to see you again next year!

SPRING FESTIVAL WRAP-UP
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SPRING FESTIVAL WRAP-UP

TITLE SPONSOR

PREMIERE SPONSOR

PRESENTING SPONSOR

PARTNER SPONSORS

Austin Family
Kim & Scott D. Martin

Mr. & Mrs. Matthew P. Rotan

Smith & Associates

John Herr Foundation

Katherine & Scott Galloway
Schulte Rosales Charitable Foundation

Cliff & Julie Thompson

SUPPORTING SPONSORS

David & Nancy Bishop Family Foundation
NaDean & Rodney Eads

Ernst & Young LLP
Will & Connally Harper

Houston’s First Baptist Church – Cypress
Leana & Grant Hunter

IBC Bank/Elizabeth and Craig Bunk
Herb & Cheryl Listen

The Miller Family

Patterson + Sheridan, LLP
The Pisklak Family

Resale with a Purpose
Zach & Audrey Springer

J.R. & Susan Sult
Triangle Insulation, LP

Watford Family Foundation
Loraine & Scott Wegmann

Bill & Celia Aimone 
Jeril & Amy Benedict 
Patty & John Crosby

Cypress Creek Christian Church
Daikin

Fitts, Roberts, Kolkhorst & Co., P.C.

Klein Funeral Homes & Memorial Parks
Marsh McLennan Agency / Jim Tomforde

Richard & Cynthia Mitchell
Kimberly & Travis Overall

SM Energy Company
Woodforest National Bank

BUDDY SPONSORS

SUSTAINING SPONSOR

Alvarez & Marsal
Austin County Fair Association

Catherine & Edward Crain
William and Stephanie Latham

Marathon Pest Control
Larry & Kelly Mask

Matthew and Christina Mealey

FRIEND SPONSORS
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HERITAGE AWARD DINNER

Shannon Smith
shannons@boysandgirlscountry.org

281-290-1288
OR SCAN THIS

QR CODE

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO 
BECOME A SPONSOR CONTACT:
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Herb Listen 
Mr. and Mrs. John King
	
Heather Christiansen 
Mrs. Janine T. Levitch	

Carol and Doyal Gillespie 
Ms. Pamela Sue Rush

The Goudelock Family 
Ms. Sara Gilheart	

Ginny Robertson 
Scott and Stacey Maurice

Honorarium

We regret any errors or omissions and would appreciate notifications of corrections. *Includes gift(s) made to the Boys and Girls Country Endowment Fund

Thank you for remembering someone special with a gift to our children at Boys and Girls Country.
In Memory

FEBRUARY 1—MAY 31, 2023

Abby 
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Seyler

Gerry and Joan Allison 
John Allison 
Patsey Chase 
Ana and Lars Allison

Fern C. Basden 
Mrs. Joanne H. Hook

Jack and Carolyn Brewer 
Ms. Michelle Ackermann

Benjamin Jacques Castro 
Daniel R. and Sandra M. Poole

Ralph Chalker 
Jody W. and Willie Chalker Jordan
 
R.J. Degollado 
Ms. Solana Morton

Al and Becky Francis 
Mr. Robert Francis

Bruce Gibbs 
Mr. and Mrs. Earl J. Koehn

Robin Gibbs 
Mr. and Mrs. Earl J. Koehn

John Herndon, Jr. 
Noel T. and Betty Jean Jones
Shirley Hogue 
Noel T. and Betty Jean Jones

Eric Jernigan 
Mrs. LaDora Jernigan

Michael J. Jones 
Gerald A. and Carolyn S. Robertson

Josh 
Mr. and Mrs. John Phillip Baldez

Bill Kiehnhoff 
Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Hansen
Mrs. Susan P. Kiehnhoff
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Kiehnhoff
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Meng
Mr. Daniel Verduzco

Richard “Pat” Knox 
Mr. and Mrs. Gene H. Boyd
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Knox

Sandra Lewis 
Noel T. and Betty Jean Jones

Laverne McWilliams 
Mr. and Mrs. W.H. Sentesi

A.C. Miller 
Pamela Miller

Christian Mohn 
Mr. and Mrs. David J. Kowalski

Steven Ray Romack 
Ms. Cookie Bowers

Donna Lyn Schwebel 
Mr. Ray Gipson

Carrie L. Skiba 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Boone

Betty Stone 
Betty J. Beard

Bernice Underwood 
Charlotte U. Martin

Gladys Underwood 
Charlotte U. Martin
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Change Service Requested 

Donate by mail – please use the envelope enclosed

Donate online – boysandgirlscountry.org/donate

Purchase cottage needs via Amazon – bit.ly/wishlistbgc

If you know a family who may need a placement for their child, 
please share our information with them.

Your gift today will ensure children from families in crisis have a 
safe home, a loving family and a successful future as contributing 
adults. Thank you for loving our kids!

MISSION 
To change the lives of children from families 

in crisis by loving and nurturing them in 
a Christian home environment, raising them to 
become self-sustaining and contributing adults. 

VISION  
That every child has a place to grow up 

and a sense of being home.

PRAY WITH US

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FIND US ONLINE

supportkids@boysandgirlscountry.org 
Phone: 281.351.4976

Some names may have been changed to protect the privacy of our children and their families.

@boysandgirlscountry

Summer is always a busy and exciting time at Boys and Girls Country. The 
campus is bustling with children, friends, and visitors. As we prepare for the 
new school year, we ask that you join us in prayer for the following: 

•	 A smooth transition for our students as they enter new 
schools and grades

•	 For the teachers of our students in their new classrooms

•	 The mental and physical well-being of all who call BGC home

•	 Our new houseparents and staff

•	 Successful reunification for the children who have gone 
home to live with their loved one

Chair 
Chuck Scianna

Bill Aimone III 
Brian Austin 
David Bishop 
Georgene Britz 
Craig Bunk 
John W. Dalton, Sr 
Carlos De Aldecoa Bueno 
Bart Duckworth 
Scott Galloway 
Kathryn Gibson 
Linsy Goodson 
Will Harper 
Bryan Herr 
Raleigh Jenkins 
Robert Kneppler Jr.  
Herb Listen 
Brad Marks 
Scott D. Martin 
Matthew Mealey 
Parker Mears 
James A. Miller 
Travis Overall 
Ben Pisklak 
Matthew P. Rotan 
Dick Scott 
Paul Sorensen 
Zach Springer 
Kristen Stedham 
Steve Stephens  
J.R. Sult 
Jim Tomforde 
Kristie Trice 
Michael Watford 
Scott Wegmann 
Michael White 
James Wu

Chief Executive Officer: 
Vincent Duran

Advisory Council: 
James Bloodworth 
Donna Boyer 
Hulda Coskey 
Ronnie Deyo 
Rodney W. Eads 
Lesha P. Elsenbrook 
Stephen H. Emmott 
Bradley R. Freels 
Mike Gatewood 
Sten L. Gustafson 
Randall B. Hale 
A. J. Knapp 
Robert E. Kurtz 
Carolyn Little 
Michael M. Lowther 
Penny R. Loyd 
Terrence Malloy 
Stephen McEachern 
Mark L. Mey 
Robert O. Pierce 
Sally Ramsay 
Ryan A. Rodgers 
Karen Rosales 
Mark Taylor 
Howard L. Wagner 
Peter S. Wardenburg 
William J. Way 
Terrance M. Young

Honorary Lifetime: 
Leonard Bedell 
Bennis G. Butler 
H. Douglas Church 
H. Larry Gardner 
Philip L. Leggett, MD 
L. Janette McDonald 
Charles M. Rampacek 
R. Allen Schubert 
Jack I. Tompkins 
Reed G. Wood


